From: Klaus

Sent: March-07-17 9:41 AM
To: BoardSec

Subject: Case # EB-2016-0085

Case # EB-2016-0085

Dear Sir or Madam,

Starting January 1, 2017, you and your colleagues want to increase the energy costs to make extra
money, because you cannot handle the money or the money is preferable to increase the salary or the
bonuses in this kind of business. The homeowners in this province are a source of income for you and
you do everything to be successful. To make an application afterwards is absolute strange and a part of
your strategy. With this, everybody has to accept the increase, regardless the likelihood.

The presentation on a very short notice is a hoax and as a ratio as a done deal between the communities
and the board. With this, you are very aware that the majority cannot attend because they have to work
for your ‘increase requests’. As result of your tactics, the increase automatically takes place to your
colleagues. That has nothing to do with the democratic principles, but it reflects the “Quit Pro Quo”
made in Ontario.

On the 06. March 2017 we received the information of an increase and that on 09. March 2017 the so-
called “hearing” takes place. That shows that the board and the communities are pulling on one string
without involving the public. The Government of Ontario will decrease the hydro costs within the next 2
years, but you are going the quickest way to the opposite direction.

For each homeowner it means that we have to spend $724.78 more money for absolute no service or
usages. That is an increase of over 26% for our home.

If you want more money, why you are not applying for $10,000 increase per house? Because the rip-off
would be obvious.

Your behaviour is disgusting!
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